
 
 

Chairman Carpet Export Promotion Council's message to Carpet Industry 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
I am very happy to communicate with all of you. As you might be aware 
that me & my family Members were reported COVID positive and I was 
hospitalized in very critical condition in Fortis hospital in Delhi. By the 
grace of almighty and kind support, prayer and all of you, best wishes of 
my friends in trade, colleagues in the Committee of Administration and 
all well-wishers I finally defeated Corona and discharged from the hospital 
on 18th August after a long fight.  
 
Friends, August, 2020 is really crucial for me, not because I was fighting 
with COVID-19 but also due to important step taken by CEPC for 
organizing 1st Virtual Edition of India Carpet Expo from 21-25 

August, 2020. In spite of all the above hurdles and tough time, I am happy to learn that as on 
date 314 Buyers already registered for India Carpet Expo and still, we have 2 more days and 
expecting more buyer’s participation. I am also happy to note that all participants have already 
completed their booths and are ready to do business in the Expo.  
 
All the above is possible only because of the full support of my colleagues in the Committee of 
Administration (COA) and due to dedicated and hard work of the official and staff of CEPC under 
the leadership of Shri Sanjay Kumar, Executive Director. Although this their duty but they are 
performing their duty beyond my expectation. 
 
I duly acknowledge the efforts of Shri Sooraj Dhawan of Falcon Exhibitions Pvt. Ltd. and their whole 
team for providing all possible help and technical guidance to all our participants.  
 
I am hopeful that the dedicated work of all the Participants, my colleagues in the COA, Officials and 
Staff of CEPC and team of Falcon Exhibitions Pvt. Ltd.  will not only yield good results and but will 
be proved as boon for the entire Carpet industry at this juncture of COVID-19 situation and also 
hope that post Pandemic era will be ours. We are sure we will achieve the target of 50% given by 
our beloved Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Bhai Modi.  
 
I wish all the best for the show to all the member participants and again request them to take extra 
care of their network connectivity. Because everything depends on internet connections only. 
 
Once again thanks to everyone for their support and best wishes.  
 

 
Siddh Nath Singh 
Chairman 
 


